
As	a	homeschooling	parent	I	do	not	support	this	bill	and	as	my	representative	I	would	hope	that	you	
would	take	into	consideration	that	the	members	of	your	community	highly	disagree	with	this	bill	and	
the	implications	it	would	have	on	our	ability	to	homeschool	our	children.	Freedom	to	choose	is	the	
exact	reason	we	homeschool	our	children.	

Thank	you	for	consideration,

Summer	Freedman


